
 

 

Computing Vision Statement 2022 

Computing today is an essential part of everyday life and will play an immense part in 
our children’s futures.	 Alexandra Park Junior School will provide our children with the 
necessary skills, creativity and enthusiasm to survive in an ever-growing computing 
dependant world. 

Each child will be taught how to use the Internet in a safe and respectful way.	 They will 
understand what precautions to take when they find themselves in difficult situation and 
will also know where to seek help. Whilst they are in school no child will feel unsafe and 
threatened when using the internet. Children will also utilise the Internet efficiently to 
enhance their learning of all subjects. The school will provide an affluent bank of 
curriculum-based resources for children.  

Our aim is to raise the standards of achievement in computing eventually exceeding the 
national expectations. Alexandra Park have invested in and will utilise up to date 
technology in order to help raise these standards across all year groups. Children will be 
able to write and debug code successfully and with confidence, using scratch. All staff will 
eventually be confident users and teachers of all relevant software and hardware 
available. 


